
JENNY’S HEROES CANADA 
ONTARIO FIRE SERVICES EQUIPEMENT GRANT 

 
We are very excited to announce that the Montague Fire Department is a recipient 

of the 2019 Jenny’s Heroes Canada Grant. 

 

With this grant, Fire Chief Miles Greer was able to request $3928 to purchase a 

Galaxy GX2 Automated Test System which is used to test and calibrate gas 

detection equipment. This is important because it helps protect the first 

responders from hazardous oxygen deficient situations such as carbon monoxide. 

 

Thank you Jenny’ Heroes Canada! 

 What you do really helps the small departments in a big way! 

 

 


